
 
       
 
 
 
 
 

February 22, 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please note the following information regarding Covid-19 and our district schools: 
 
Critical Information:  
While closely working with our Regional Public Health School team, our District Health and Safety plan has 
multiple layers of protection to prevent the spread of COVID-19 within all schools and buildings. 
 
At the date of writing this letter, our district currently has no student/staff Covid Active Cases or Exposures.  
 
The purpose for this trend: 

1. Students, Parents and Staff are following their daily health checks. 
2. Staff and students are staying home if they are sick or self-isolating. 
3. Following the District Health and safety guidelines. 

 
More Resources can be found on our district website: 
 

• Daily Health Check 
 
 
 
 
Haaw’a 
 
 
 
 
Carey Stewart 
Superintendent of Schools 
School District 50 (Haida Gwaii) 
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